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Congratulations to Jennifer Ligon, the 2022 recipient of the Sandra P. Thompson Award from the 

Virginia Bar Association (VBA).The Sandra P. Thompson award is the VBA Young Lawyer Division?s 

highest honor and recognizes outstanding work and long-term service.

Ligon joined the VBA in 2012 and served as the Young Lawyer Division (YLD) chair in 2019. During her 

time as chair, she worked alongside stakeholders in Virginia to deepen and motivate attorneys within 

the division. Prior to her election as chair, Ligon worked on the division?s quarterly newsletter, Opening 

Statement as development editor, and served as a YLD representative on the Health Law Section 

Council.

For more information about the award, click here.
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